
Please vote no on HB 4135. Please ensure that we protect our vulnerable 
citizens within the language of the advance directive. 

 
Those in this aging population group are the children of our WWII vets, 

some of whom lost a parent in the war. They too made a monumental 
sacrifice for our freedom. We must protect them in the latter stage of their 

lives. 
 

Thank you very much. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Marianne Novotny 
Monmouth 
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